
 

 

We have almost reached completion of 
upgrades to all Blue Line Stations.  Pico 
Station will be the last to receive a new 
canopy extension, improved lighting, tile 
work, fresh paint, camera and video 
enhancements. 
 
 
For the next two weekends, service will stop 
on Friday, 9pm and resume on Monday 
5am:  
 
Friday, 7/10 – Monday 7/13 and 
Friday, 7/17 – Monday 7/20 
 
 
During the closures, a free bus shuttle will 
be available between 7th/Metro - Red Line 
Station to Grand Station/LATTC or Expo  
23rd/LATTC station.  Shuttle stops will also 
be made at Pico Station to pick up and drop 
off riders.  
 
 
 
 

A FREE bus shuttle will be offered from  
7 th/Metro to Grand Station or Expo  
23rd/LATTC stations during weekends only. 
 
Metro Staff will be on hand to assist the 
public at both of these locations. 

Customers can use for Saturday/Sunday service 
only: 
 
Line 81 - boarding at Hill St/7th St and arriving 
at Figueroa St/Washington Bl for access to the 
Blue Line or boarding at Hill St/7th  St and 
arriving at 23rd St/Figueroa St – for access to 
the Expo Line. 
 

Weekend station closures will start from 
Friday, 9pm through Monday, 5am. 
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